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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 12:29 PM
To: 'raulw557@comcast.net'
Subject: RE: FPL proposed rate increases - Docket #160021-E1

Good afternoon Mr. Wade, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: raulw557@comcast.net [mailto:raulw557@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 12:24 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL proposed rate increases - Docket #160021-E1 
 
Dear Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, I will be 65 years old on September 16 of this year. I am still 
working and making mortgage payments. Medical insurance rates and cost of medical 
care along with a host of other costs have increased while our incomes are decreasing. 
We do not believe that it is just to permit increases to FPL rates simply because they 
desire to give shareholder's a greater profit. Most seniors have a difficult time to maintain 
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their standard of living, even though they worked for so many years and have contributed 
to this great nation of ours. 
It is time for those in authority to stand up for us, and remember that one day they too will 
be in our position. Please do what is right and do not allow FPL to increase their rates 
without any service enhancements, improved disaster preparedness or energy innovation. 
Their projected profit of $1.6B for 2017 without a rate increase is more than enough as is. 
Thanks, for your kind attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Earl Wade 
17485 SW 31 Ct. 
Miramar, Fl. 33029 
 




